
 

 

Certification of Compliance with the Build America, Buy America Act (BABAA) 
 

This letter confirms that all Polylok products manufactured and supplied by Polylok, Inc. 
are in full compliance with the requirements outlined in the Build America, Buy America 
Act (BABAA). 

BABAA requires that all iron, steel, manufactured products, and construction materials 
used in federally funded projects for infrastructure must be produced in the United States. 
We are pleased to inform you that Polylok products meet these criteria, ensuring that all 
materials, components, and manufacturing processes comply with the provisions of the 
Act. 

Polylok is committed to supporting the use of American-made products and materials, and 
we stand by the quality and integrity of our products in alignment with federal regulations. 

If you have any questions or require further documentation regarding our compliance with 
BABAA, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely, 
Patrick Mulhall 
Vice President, Sales 
Polylok, Inc. 

 


